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Operations Management 1999 a text cd rom introduction to operations management organized around
10 critical decisions in practice part i introduces concepts and part ii describes designing
operations part iii describes managing operations in terms of performance and part iv outlines
analytical techniques for decision making pedagogical features include margin notes worked
examples critical thinking exercises and database application problems also includes 46 case
studies global company profiles boxed readings from newspapers and video cases the cd rom
contains slides of main points quizes and simulation software annotation copyrighted by book news
inc portland or
Operations Management 2013 this package includes a physical copy of operations management global
edition by heizer as well as access to the etext and myomlab for undergraduate operations
management courses this global edition has been edited to include enhancements making it more
relevant to students outside the united states a broad practical introduction to operations
reinforced with an extensive collection of practice problems operations management presents a
broad introduction to the field of operations in a realistic and practical manner while offering
the largest and most diverse collection of problems on the market the problems found in this text
also contain ample support found in the book s solved problems worked examples and myomlab
pearson s new online homework and tutorial system to help students complete and understand
assignments even when they re not in class for a briefer version without the business analytic
modules at the end of the text see heizer render s principles of operations management
sustainability and supply chain management 9e mylab and mastering from pearson improve results
for students and educators used by over ten million students they effectively engage learners at
every stage myomlab is a personalised online study and assessment system which tailors to the
unique learning needs of each student offering unlimited opportunities for practice and providing
relevant and timely feedback it helps students master key concepts experience more i get it
moments and ultimately achieve better results i can honestly say it has revitalised and vastly
improved my teaching evaluations and student success in my operations management courses i also
give pre class quizzes each week students now read each chapter before class and this makes a
huge difference in participation most importantly learning has been enhanced and on average
grades have gone up barry render graduate school of business rollins college for students
interactive tutorial exercises and multimedia learning aids homework and practice questions are
correlated to the textbook and they regenerate algorithmically to give students unlimited
opportunity for practice and mastery study plan for self paced learning study plan helps students
monitor their own progress letting them see at a glance exactly which topics they need to
practice for educators algorithmically generated values myomlab exercises are taken directly from
your textbook s end of chapter exercises and enhanced with algorithmically generated values extra
help for students contains a number of tutorial tools and learning aids that give students the
help they need when they need it personalized study plan you can view the students study plans
from the gradebook and use the mastery icons to see how they re doing on their own homework and
test manager myomlab s powerful homework and test manager lets you choose which exercises to
assign gradebook the myomlab gradebook records student performance on practice homework quizzes
and tests and allows you to weight assignments
Principles of Operations Management 2004 in this textbook heizer business administration texas
lutheran u and render operations management rollins college provide a broad introduction to the
field of operations management a sampling of topics includes operations strategy for competitive
advantage forecasting design of goods and services human resources e commerce project management
inventory management and maintenance the cd rom contains video case studies lecture notes excel
om and extend software and additional practice problems annotation copyrighted by book news inc
portland or
Principles of Operations Management: Sustainability and Supply Chain Management, Global Edition
2023-07-05 for courses in operations management a broad introduction to operations reinforced
with extensive practice problems principles of operations management sustainability and supply
chain management presents a broad introduction to the field of operations in a realistic and
practical manner while offering the largest and most diverse collection of issues on the market
problems found in the 12th edition contain ample support found in the book s solved problems and
worked examples to help readers better understand concepts important to today s operations
management professionals
Production and Operations Management 1991 this introduction to operations management presents a
state of the art view of the primary activities of the operations function in organizations new
chapters on operations technology the internet and erp and e commerce and operations a free cd
rom is packaged with every book and comprehensive web site support is provided this paperback
text has the same 17 core chapters as heizer render s operations management 6 e but does not have
the 6 quantitative modules part of the jit program
Principles of Operations Management 2000-06-01 for courses in operations management a broad
practical introduction to operations reinforced with an extensive collection of practice problems
principles of operations management sustainability and supply chain management presents a broad
introduction to the field of operations in a realistic and practical manner while offering the
largest and most diverse collection of issues on the market problems found in the tenth edition
contain ample support found in the book s solved problems and worked examples to help readers
better understand concepts important to today s operations management professionals for a more
comprehensive version with the business analytic modules at the end of the text see heizer render
s operations management sustainability and supply chain management plus myomlab with pearson
etext access card package 12 e 0134422406 9780134422404 also available with myomlabtm this title
is available with myomlab an online homework tutorial and assessment program designed to work
with this text to engage students and improve results within its structured environment students
practice what they learn test their understanding and pursue a personalized study plan that helps
them better absorb course material and understand difficult concepts note you are purchasing a



standalone product myomlab does not come packaged with this content if you would like to purchase
both the physical text and myomlab search for 0134422414 9780134422411 principles of operations
management sustainability and supply chain management plus myomlab with pearson etext access card
package 10 e package consists of 0134181980 9780134181981 principles of operations management
sustainability and supply chain management 0134184114 9780134184111 myomlab with pearson etext
access card for principles of operations management sustainability and supply chain management
Principles of Operations Management 2016 the full text downloaded to your computer with ebooks
you can search for key concepts words and phrases make highlights and notes as you study share
your notes with friends ebooks are downloaded to your computer and accessible either offline
through the bookshelf available as a free download available online and also via the ipad and
android apps upon purchase you ll gain instant access to this ebook time limit the ebooks
products do not have an expiry date you will continue to access your digital ebook products
whilst you have your bookshelf installed for courses in operations management operations
management sustainability and supply chain management presents a broad introduction to the field
of operations in a realistic and practical manner while offering the largest and most diverse
collection of issues on the market problems found in the 12th edition contain ample support found
in the book s solved problems and worked examples to help readers better understand concepts
important to today s operations management professionals
Operations Management: Sustainability and Supply Chain Management, Global Edition 2016-05-10 this
introduction to operations management presents a state of the art view of the primary activities
of the operations function in organizations new chapters on operations technology the internet
and erp and e commerce and operations a free cd rom is packaged with every book and comprehensive
web site support is provided this paperback text has the same 17 core chapters as heizer render s
operations management 6 e but does not have the 6 quantitative modules part of the jit program
Principles of Operations Management 2001 note before purchasing check with your instructor to
ensure you select the correct isbn several versions of pearson s mylab mastering products exist
for each title and registrations are not transferable to register for and use pearson s mylab
mastering products you may also need a course id which your instructor will provide used books
rentals and purchases made outside of pearson if purchasing or renting from companies other than
pearson the access codes for pearson s mylab mastering products may not be included may be
incorrect or may be previously redeemed check with the seller before completing your purchase for
courses in operations management this package includes myomlab a broad practical introduction to
operations reinforced with an extensive collection of practice problems principles of operations
management sustainability and supply chain management presents a broad introduction to the field
of operations in a realistic and practical manner while offering the largest and most diverse
collection of issues on the market problems found in the tenth edition contain ample support
found in the book s solved problems and worked examples to help readers better understand
concepts important to today s operations management professionals for a more comprehensive
version with the business analytic modules at the end of the text see heizer render s operations
management sustainability and supply chain management plus myomlab with pearson etext access card
package 12 e 0134422406 9780134422404 personalize learning with myomlab myomlab is an online
homework tutorial and assessment program designed to work with this text to engage students and
improve results within its structured environment students practice what they learn test their
understanding and pursue a personalized study plan that helps them better absorb course material
and understand difficult concepts 0134422414 9780134422411 principles of operations management
sustainability and supply chain management plus myomlab with pearson etext access card package 10
e package consists of 0134181980 9780134181981 principles of operations management sustainability
and supply chain management 0134184114 9780134184111 myomlab with pearson etext access card for
principles of operations management sustainability and supply chain management
Principles of Operations Management 2016-01-20 ＭＢＡ１年目で学ぶ基礎科目を１２時間で完全マスター 長年愛され続けたロングセラーを最新のビジネストレ
ンドを踏まえて全面改定
ＭＢＡエッセンシャルズ第３版 2019-04-19 a short non technical introduction to operations management this text
covers most mathematical techniques including decision making tools decision trees linear
programming transportation modelling learning curves waiting line models and simulation chapters
on operation strategy supply chain management and just in time systems the text also covers up to
date topics such as re engineering global competition open vitual organizations finite scheduling
teams and employee empowerment pom for windows software is available with this text
Principles of Operations Management 1997 to compete effectively today and remain sustainable over
the long term business organizations must create flexible means of generating competitive
advantage given the hypercompetitive nature of the global marketplace in all industries including
tourism the covid 19 pandemic has exacerbated the situation thus requiring the tourism industry
to reassess itself and realign operations with global and local realities the handbook of
research on sustainable tourism and hotel operations in global hypercompetition examines various
aspects of the hospitality recreation and tourism industries it contributes empirical research
theoretical development and current best practices to the field covering topics such as
sustainable medical tourism technology acceptance model and cultural tourism this major reference
work is an essential resource for community leaders business executives and managers government
officials librarians students and faculty of higher education researchers and academicians
大学院研究年報 1990 society globally has entered into what might be called the service economy services
now constitute the largest share of gdp in most countries and provide the major source of
employment in both developed and developing countries services permeate all aspects of peoples
lives and are becoming inseparable from most aspects of economic activity quality management has
been a dominating managerial practice since world war ii with quality management initially
associated with manufacturing industries one might assume the relevance of quality management
might decrease with the emergence of the service economy to the contrary the emergence of the
service economy strengthened the importance of quality issues which no longer are associated only



with manufacturing industries but are increasingly applied in all service sectors as well today
we talk not only about product or service quality but have even expanded the framework of quality
to quality of life and quality of environment thus quality and services have emerged in parallel
as closely interrelated fields the encyclopedia of quality and the service economy explores such
relevant questions as what are the characteristics nature and definitions of quality and services
how do we define quality of products quality of services or quality of life how are services
distinguished from goods how do we measure various aspects of quality and services how can
products and service quality be managed most effectively and efficiently what is the role of
customers in creation of values these questions and more are explored within the pages of this
two volume a to z reference work
Air Force journal of logistics: vol25_no3 2022-10-07 project report from the year 2015 in the
subject business economics offline marketing and online marketing grade b university of
bedfordshire university of bedfordshire course mba health services management language english
abstract the report critically examined the strategic operation management om decisions of
easyjet low cost airline company and how they operated their service successfully throughout the
europe the report also briefly explored three key om decisions for instances quality management
service design and capacity design of easyjet airline company in addition the report analysed the
entire easyjet company based on swot analysis framework and also recommended to achieve their
competitive advantages through the customer satisfaction with low air fares the easyjet low cost
airline company followed strategic om decisions throughout their business cycles the easyjet was
launched in 1995 with small capacity but within fifteen years they developed business very
competitively they introduced modern technology in their service from 2014 they initiated
paperless cockpit and started to use laptop as well as printed navigational map in addition they
got membership with european emissions trading scheme from the last ten years they reduced co2
gas emission and waste as well through waste recycling process the airline company had many
strong points to success their business however they had some minimal drawbacks what might harm
their business overall the easyjet airline company recommended to follow principle om decisions
to promote their business in addition the easyjet company also suggested to follow the southwest
airline sa strategic map to promote their continuous success and expand their service worldwide
Handbook of Research on Sustainable Tourism and Hotel Operations in Global Hypercompetition
2015-05-29 traditional methods of viewing the world through the scientific method or instrumental
knowledge do not adequately serve the needs of theory research and practice within an
increasingly complex world through transdisciplinary theory the focus is on a new form of
learning and problem solving involving cooperation among different parts of society to meet the
complex challenges of society the handbook of research on transdisciplinary knowledge generation
is a critical scholarly resource that examines mutual learning across disciplinary lines as a
strategy by which to understand the world and apply practical knowledge featuring a wide array of
topics such as linguistic diversity medical education and social constructivism this book is
essential for educational professionals researchers students administrators and academicians
The SAGE Encyclopedia of Quality and the Service Economy 2016-01-21 modern organizations and
businesses are growing rapidly every day with these advances comes the need for more progressive
forms of knowledge management and record keeping techniques managing knowledge resources and
records in modern organizations is a pivotal reference source that discusses the current trends
technologies and ethics associated with knowledge management featuring comprehensive coverage on
a spectrum of topics such as leadership roles in knowledge sharing knowledge governance
electronic resources for public sector reform and record keeping for information in public and
private sector organizations this publication is a comprehensive resource for educators
professionals practitioners academics and researchers interested in the latest information on
knowledge management for business and organizations
SWOT Analysis of the EasyJet Airline Company 2019-04-19 today s manufacturing systems are
undergoing significant changes in the aspects of planning production execution and delivery it is
imperative to stay up to date on the latest trends in optimization to efficiently create products
for the market the handbook of research on applied optimization methodologies in manufacturing
systems is a pivotal reference source including the latest scholarly research on heuristic models
for solving manufacturing and supply chain related problems featuring exhaustive coverage on a
broad range of topics such as assembly ratio car sequencing and color constraints this
publication is ideally designed for practitioners seeking new comprehensive models for problem
solving in manufacturing and supply chain management
Handbook of Research on Transdisciplinary Knowledge Generation 2016-12-21 international business
covers international business issues from a multinational perspective each chapter features the
reverse perspective case that provides material for discussion and or case analysis from a global
perspective not necessarily that of the us
Managing Knowledge Resources and Records in Modern Organizations 2017-11-30 collection of brief
cases and readings to be used as a supplement to any p om text they emphasize both the
manufacturing service aspects of production and operations management discussion questions at the
end of each case and reading are provided to help analyze and evaluate the material
Handbook of Research on Applied Optimization Methodologies in Manufacturing Systems 2007 in
recent years our world has experienced a profound shift and progression in available computing
and knowledge sharing innovations these emerging advancements have developed at a rapid pace
disseminating into and affecting numerous aspects of contemporary society this has created a
pivotal need for an innovative compendium encompassing the latest trends concepts and issues
surrounding this relevant discipline area during the past 15 years the encyclopedia of
information science and technology has become recognized as one of the landmark sources of the
latest knowledge and discoveries in this discipline the encyclopedia of information science and
technology fourth edition is a 10 volume set which includes 705 original and previously
unpublished research articles covering a full range of perspectives applications and techniques



contributed by thousands of experts and researchers from around the globe this authoritative
encyclopedia is an all encompassing well established reference source that is ideally designed to
disseminate the most forward thinking and diverse research findings with critical perspectives on
the impact of information science management and new technologies in modern settings including
but not limited to computer science education healthcare government engineering business and
natural and physical sciences it is a pivotal and relevant source of knowledge that will benefit
every professional within the field of information science and technology and is an invaluable
addition to every academic and corporate library
International Business 1994 this book contains the refereed proceedings of the 17th international
conference on business information systems bis 2014 held in larnaca cyprus in may 2014 the bis
conference series follows trends in academic and business research thus the theme of the bis 2014
conference was big data problems solved and remaining challenges currently big data is one of the
most prominent trends in areas such as recommendation engines fraud detection risk modeling
marketing campaign and social network analysis the 22 revised full papers were carefully reviewed
and selected from 58 submissions they are grouped into sections on big data business process
management ontologies and conceptual modeling collaboration service science and interoperability
and specific bis applications
Cases and Readings in Production and Operations Management 2004 the demand and supply chain
planning process for manufacturers distributors and retailers has evolved over the years it has
gone from a disjointed unconnected slow inaccurate fairly manual set of processes to an
integrated timely process enabled by the use and coordination of highly trained people lean agile
processes and cutting edge technology to make this set of processes work effectively one has to
fully understand and appreciate that there is an art and science aspect to the process which can
take years of education and experience to fully understand essentially this book will offer the
reader a chance to fully understand the interconnected set of processes in a best practice
application furthermore examples and cases will be used to illustrate its practical application
in today s complex global supply chain in addition readers will understand and be able to apply
and articulate the concepts tools and techniques used in the efficient supply of goods and
services in today s changing global economy it will help them to learn how businesses through
their supply chain work both internally and with their trading partners both upstream and
downstream to build strong relationships and integrate demand and supply planning activities
across the supply chain to deliver customer value efficiently and effectively they will learn
about the tools and technologies enabling integration and the critical drivers and key metrics of
supply chain performance
Operations Management: Text 2017-06-20 what is international business how does it differ from
local or national business what are the fundamental challenges and emerging trends in
international business what is the impact of globalization corporate social responsibility and
the ever expanding use of digital technology on corporate strategies and executive decisions
international business theory and practice addresses these questions by providing the student
with a broad overview of the subject while guiding readers through the practical issues and
context of international business with the use of a range of examples cases and discussion
questions drawn from around the world current critical issues in international business are
analysed and explored corporate social responsibility in an era of unprecedented globalization
the rise of the global entrepreneur and the democratization of competition worldwide and
applications of technology in a digital economy key features unpacks the complex issues facing
both multi national enterprises mne and international small and medium enterprises sme contains a
full range of learning features including international case studies explanations of key terms a
glossary and annotated further reading a dedicated companion website with material to support
both lecturers and students
Encyclopedia of Information Science and Technology, Fourth Edition 2014-05-17 provides final year
nursing students with comprehensive guidance on how to make the leap from student to registered
nurse helping you to master the skills needed to progress from supervised to professional
practice packed with key information theory and advice this book covers essential topics such as
leadership and management decision making professional development assessment law and ethics it
also provides you with an insightful overview of global nursing exploring the issues of nurse
migration and outlining the specific requirements for registering as a nurse in countries outside
of the uk to further support your learning the book includes engaging activities that encourage
you to use critical reflection real life example scenarios to help improve your decision making
and references to the author s personal experiences of professional development
Manajemen Operasi (Edisi 3) 2023-02-24 this text addresses a growing demand for a briefer book in
operations management at 500 pages it strikes the perfect balance by covering the essential
topics and provides the pedagogical structure beginning students need
Business Information Systems 2005 qfinance the ultimate resource 4th edition offers both
practical and thought provoking articles for the finance practitioner written by leading experts
from the markets and academia the coverage is expansive and in depth with key themes which
include balance sheets and cash flow regulation investment governance reputation management and
islamic finance encompassed in over 250 best practice and thought leadership articles this
edition will also comprise key perspectives on environmental social and governance esg factors
essential for understanding the long term sustainability of a company whether you are an investor
or a corporate strategist also included checklists more than 250 practical guides and solutions
to daily financial challenges finance information sources 200 pages spanning 65 finance areas
international financial information up to date country and industry data management library over
130 summaries of the most popular finance titles finance thinkers 50 biographies covering their
work and life quotations and dictionary
The Art and Science of Demand and Supply Chain Planning in Today's Complex Global Economy
2011-03-17 the rapid increase in global services during the last few decades is without doubt one



of the most challenging social cultural political and especially economic forces of our time
services have supplanted agriculture manufacturing and resources as the primary source of
international competitive advantage in many countries providing wealth employment and almost
unlimited future opportunities for growth whether in traditional or more innovative forms this
book explores the strategic management of services through an integrated services management
model which links operational marketing financial and human resource management functions within
a broad and diverse collection of international regional and local service contexts it contains
numerous case examples student projects and exercises designed to illustrate common problems and
innovative approaches with a particular focus on the asia pacific and australasian regions
The British National Bibliography 2020-09-30 it is the first major study to examine what events
is as a discipline in the twenty first century its significance in contemporary society and
growth as a mainstream subject area the book is divided in to five inter related sections section
one evaluates the evolution of events as a discipline and defines what events studies is section
two critically reviews the relationship between events and other disciplines such as tourism and
sport section three focuses on the management of events section four evaluates the impacts of
events from varying political social and environmental perspectives and section five examines the
future direction of growth in event related education and research
International Business 2003 of the more than 300 billion spent on plant maintenance and
operations u s industry spends as much as 80 percent of this amount to correct chronic failures
of machines systems and people with machines and systems becoming increasingly complex this
problem can only worsen and there is a clear and pressing need to establish comprehensive equi
Introduction to Supply Chain Analytics 2013-09-26 qfinance the ultimate resource 5th edition is
the first step reference for the finance professional or student of finance its coverage and
author quality reflect a fine blend of practitioner and academic expertise whilst providing the
reader with a thorough education in the may facets of finance
Transition to Professional Nursing Practice 2005-10-27 this study investigated the relationship
between intellectual capital and public sector performance in malaysia findings revealed that
there is a significant and positive relationship between two and one way of increasing the level
of public sector performance is to tie performance to intellectual capital
Foundations of Operations Management 2014-10-14 تكتسب استراتيجية العمليات أهمية كبيرة على مستوى
منظمات الأعمال سواء أكانت منظمات صناعية أم خدمية لما لها من تأثيرات جوهرية في تحديد الاتجاه العام
لأعمال تلك المنظمات إذ تناول الكتاب والباحثون في مجال إدارة الإنتاج والعمليات موضوع استراتيجية
العمليات بشكل موسع كونها تعد أهم الاستراتيجيات الوظيفية التي تعدم استراتيجية وحدة الأعمال من خلال
ارتباطها بأغلب استثمارات المنظمة طويلة الأمد إضافة إلى ذلك أنما يبدو مهما ضمن دراستنا الحالية هو
التركيز على القرارات التي يتخذها مدير الإنتاج والعمليات لأنها ترتبط إلى حد كبير بطبيعة المهام
والأنشطة الموكلة إليه فضلا عن دور هذه القرارات في تحقيق أهداف المنظمة ودعم قدرتها في تحقيق الأسبقيات
التنافسية وفي ضوء هذه المعطيات ونظرا لأهمية العلاقة والتأثير بين استراتيجية العمليات والأسبقيات
التنافسية تطلب الأمر تقديم إطار شمولي يعتمد على طروحات وآراء عدد من كتاب الإدارة بشكل عام وإدارة
الإنتاج والعمليات بشكل خاص يهدف إلى بناء إطار نظري وميداني لتأثير استراتيجية العمليات في الأسبقيات
لاستراتيجية العمليات الذي يتضمن قرارات heizer rander 2001 التنافسية وذلك من خلال اعتماد أنموذج
تصميم المنتج الجودة تصميم العملية والطاقة الموقع الترتيب الداخلي الموارد البشرية وتصميم العمل
إدارة سلسلة التجهيز المخزون الجدولة وقرار الصيانة فضلا عن اعتماد أسبقيات الكلفة الجودة المرونة
والتسليم كأسبقيات تنافسية حسب آراء اغلب الكتاب والباحثين وبناء على ذلك تم صياغة مجموعة من
الفرضيات الرئيسة والفرعية وتضمينها ضمن أنموذج افتراضي للدراسة يحدد طبيعة العلاقة والتأثير بين
المتغير المستقل استراتيجية العمليات والمتغير المعتمد الأسبقيات التنافسية وقد تم اختبار مدى سريان
excel هذه الأنموذج في الشركة العامة للصناعات النسيجية في الحلة من خلال استخدام البرنامج الإحصائي
microsoft واعتمادا على ما تقدم فقد تمثلت الدراسة في خمسة فصول تضمن الفصل الأول أربعة مباحث خصص
المبحث الأول لتقديم إطار مفاهيمي حول مصطلح الاستراتيجية ويعرض المبحث الثاني إطارا فكريا عن
استراتيجية العمليات وتناول المبحث الثالث أنموذجات استراتيجية العمليات بينما احتوى المبحث الرابع
على تقديم إطارا معرفيا حول الأسبقيات التنافسية ويوضح الفصل الثاني المنهجية العلمية للدراسة
والدراسات السابقة إذ تضمن مبحثان الأول أشتمل على توضيح مفصل لجميع فقرات منهجية الدراسة العلمية
وتناول الثاني الدراسات السابقة التي أفادت الباحث بصورة أو بأخرى وينصرف الفصل الثالث إلى تحديد
واقع متغيرات الدراسة ووصفها وتشخيصها على مستوى الشركة قيد الدراسة وذلك من خلال ثلاثة مباحث ضم الأول
تقديم نظرة تعريفية عن الشركة قيد الدراسة بينما تناول المبحث الثاني دراسة متغيرات الدراسة في
الشركة قيد الدراسة وعرض المبحث الثالث وصفا لمتغيرات الدراسة وتشخيصها أما الفصل الرابع فقد اختص
باختبار أنموذج الدراسة ومتغيراتها ضمن مبحثين تناول الأول تحليل علاقات الارتباط بين متغيرات الدراسة
وخصص الثاني لتحليل علاقات التأثير فيما بينها وتختم الدراسة بفصلها الخامس في مبحثين يتضمن الأول أهم
الاستنتاجات النظرية والميدانية وينصرف الثاني إلى تقديم بعض التوصيات التي يمكن أن تساهم في دعم نشاط
الشركة المستقبلي
QFINANCE: The Ultimate Resource, 4th edition 2003
Managing Services 2002-02-14
The Routledge Handbook of Events 2014-11-20
Survival of Weak Countries in the Face of Globalization 2013-11-11
Engineering Maintenance 2019-08-03
QFINANCE
Intellectual Capital and Public Sector Performance
استراتيجية العمليات والأسبقيات التنافسية
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